
From: donotreply_from_webfcr@faa.gov
To: Lindsay (US), Allen S
Cc: Rodney.Murphy@faa.gov; Timothy.J.Pawlowitz@faa.gov; Lorena.Carvajal@faa.gov; Mario.CTR.Jimenez@faa.gov
Subject: Return without Action of Record TRK 190648, Project: NFEAL08/12/2019(1)
Date: Monday, August 12, 2019 9:25:33 AM

Dear WebFCR User,

Your Frequency Coordination Request below has been reviewed by the assigned FAA Frequency Management
Officer (FMO) and the following comments are recommended to address the necessary processing and engineering
required:

TRK 190648, KENT, WA

12AUG- EMISSIONS AND FREQUENCY ARE NOT WITHIN EITHER AAG OR RADAR BANDS.        
FAA PRECOORDINATION NOT REQUIRED.

Please review and revise the request, and re-submit for processing.

For inquiries, please reference the request Tracking Number.

Thank You

FAA Spectrum Engineering
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